UK-Italian earthquake collaboration
gets a Royal audience

A seismologist from the British Geological Survey (BGS) and another from the
National Institute of Geophysics and Volcanology in Italy (INGV) met with
Prince Charles in Amatrice today. The scientists were among the international
team that updated him on the on-going collaboration and reconstruction
efforts since the earthquake struck in August last year.


http://www.government-world.com/uk-italian-earthquake-collaboration-gets-a-royal-audience/
http://www.government-world.com/uk-italian-earthquake-collaboration-gets-a-royal-audience/

